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PLATEAU PIPELINE LTD  
2007 TOLLS FOR THE WESTERN SYSTEM           EXHIBIT   A-15 

 
Mr. Paul R. Jeffrey 
Blake, Cassels & Graydon 
855 – 2nd Street SW 
Calgary, Alberta    T2P 4JB 
 
Dear Mr. Jeffrey: 

Re:  Plateau Pipe Line Ltd. (“Plateau”) 
Application for the Approval of 2007 and 2008 Western System Tolls (the “Application”) 

 
In accordance with the Amended Regulatory Agenda and Timetable established by Commission Order No. P-6-
08, Chevron Canada Limited (“Chevron”) responded to the Plateau’s Information Requests (“IRs”) on Intervenor 
Evidence on June 9, 2008.  On June 16, 2008, Plateau submitted a letter to the Commission (the “Plateau Letter”) 
stating that Chevron had not respond sufficiently or at all, to 40 Plateau IRs and requested that the Commission 
direct Chevron to provide responses to the 23 IRs identified in the Plateau Letter.  In accordance with the 
directions in Commission Letter No. L-28-08, Chevron was to provide responses to the Plateau IRs by Monday, 
June 30, 2008. 
 
On June 25, 2008 Plateau informed the Commission that it had resumed settlement discussions with Chevron and 
requested that the Commission extend the June 30, 2008 deadline by 30 days.  Plateau stated that the 30 day 
extension would be sufficient time for Plateau and Chevron to complete their discussion; thereby resolving the 
remaining issues or determining that a settlement is not viable.  Plateau also informed the Commission that 
Chevron concurred with the request to extend the deadline by 30 days. 
 
 In view of the settlement discussions between Plateau and Chevron, the Commission hereby extends the deadline 
in Commission Letter No. L-28-08 by 30 days to July 30, 2008. 
 
 Yours truly, 
 
 Original signed by 
 
 Erica M. Hamilton 
SPS/cms 
cc: Registered Intervenors 
 


